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Baltimore

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna B. Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, Presid.ft """i‘g
#
DATE: April 16, 2018

SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 18-0207
City Streets — Closing — Eastbourne Avenue and a 10-foot Alley

The Baltimore Development Corporation {BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council Bill
No. 18-0207, a hill for the purpose of condemning and closing Eastbourne Avenue, and a 10-
foot ailey.

Two Farms Inc. owns all of the parcels that surround the street and alley proposed to be closed
by this legislation. The closing of this street and alley is necessary to create a consolidated

development parcel, on which Two Farms Inc. plans to redevelop and expand the Royal Farms
store located at 1600 Holabird Avenue.

BDC supports the expansion of this business and respectfully requests that Bill No. 18-0207 be

given favorable consideration by the City Council.

cC: Kyron Banks

36 S. Charles St. Suvite 2100 Baltimore, MD 21201 410.837.9305 [0 410.837 6363



